Selection process for a national radioactive waste management facility in South Australia
Submission 8

Dear Sir/Madam, Please consider this a submission in regards to the proposed National
Radioactive Waste Dump.

It is clear that the appropriateness and thoroughness of the site selection process for a
national radioactive waste management facility at Kimba and Hawker in South Australia,
or anywhere for that matter, is flawed. The Government has stated that it will not
impose such a facility on an unwilling community.

The need for ‘broad community support’ is lacking. Will it continue to play a part in the
process?

i)  What is the definition of ‘broad community support'?

i)  How has ‘broad community support’ been determined for each process
advancement stage?
Has the need for Indigenous support been addressed and will that continue to play a
part in the process, including how Indigenous support has been or will be determined
for each process advancement stage?
How has the Government's ‘community benefit program’ payments affect the broad
community and Indigenous community sentiment?
Have the wider (Eyre Peninsular or state-wide) community views been taken into
consideration?
Yours Sincerely, and with hope for a Nuclear-free future, Keri James





